
 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The City of Lacy Lakeview City Council will conduct a Public Hearing to 
consider the 2023-2024 proposed budget. 
 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by an 
amount of $448,586.64 or (29.74%), and of that amount $33,095 is tax revenue to 
be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year.   
 
Total debt obligation for City of Lacy Lakeview secured by property taxes: 
$1,250,000.00. 
   
The public hearing will be held in the Lacy Lakeview Council Chambers at City 
Hall, 501 E. Craven Ave., Lacy Lakeview, Texas, at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
August 8, 2023. 
 
Interested persons may examine a copy of the 2023-2024 proposed budget online 
at www.lacylakeview.org or at Lacy Lakeview City Hall (City Secretary’s 
Office), 501 E. Craven, Lacy Lakeview, Texas, between the hours of 7:00 a.m. 
and 3:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 


